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My 91-year-old mother owns a small farm in Marion County which she has intended 

to keep in our family.  She is being pressured by a neighboring landowner to sell the 

property to him so that he can increase his hazelnut acreage.  HB 4060 would 

provide other options for farm owners like my mother besides selling out to land 

consolidators intent on conventional mono-crop agricultural.  It would give farmers 

who practice diversification and regenerative farming a better chance at land access. 


